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VISION

This Friday afternoon our team presented our 1/2 Presentation to the faculty, students, 
and staff of the ETC.  We worked together to create a detailed outline and everyone 
on the team presented several slides.  Our team explained in detail about our project 
goals, progress, and challenges. We also built and designed 2 demos that we showed, 
one on the projector, and one on the 3D TV.   At the end of our presentation we took 
questions from the audience.

We are now addressing an issue that we had with the 3D glasses during our presentation.  
Our team realized that the viewing angle cannot be too drastic or the glasses with not 
turn on.  We are preparing to compensate for this during our next presentation.

Our group is pleased with our performance and is taking into consideration the 
feedback that we have received so far.  We will be sending out an email later this week 
with additional feedback from the faculty and staff meeting.

1/2 PRESENTATIONS

Our team made some adjustments to prepare for our half presentation demo.  We 
changed the color palette being used as well as added color to the lines connecting 
the towers.  We also added in text labels that show up when the mouse is placed over 
a box to show which actor and movie that box represents.

INTERFACE
We made some updates and worked on the interface structure this week. Our group 
created a grid background to see if it makes the interface structure look better in Panda.  
We are constantly holding brainstorming sessions with the team to try to improve the 
look and feel of the IMDB interface.

PROJECT UPDATES
This week our team hosted an evening of playtesting.  We invited ETC faculty and 
students to our project room to explore our interface and database.  All of our guests 
gave us very helpful feedback and tips.  We documented all of this feedback and we 
are going to use it to make changes and improvements to our project.  We plan on 
holding a more formal playtesting session this week so that new guests can come and 
explore our project.  We are also planning to send out a new survey update this week.


